
 

TSX INC. 
 

NOTICE OF APPROVAL 
 

ENHANCEMENT TO THE OPENING AUCTION FUNCTIONALITY 
 
In accordance with the Process for the Review and Approval of the Information Contained in 
Form 21-101F1 and the Exhibits Thereto (Protocol), on July 17, 2017, the Commission 
approved amendments to the TSX Rule Book and significant changes to Form 21-101F1 for 
TSX Inc. (TSX) reflecting enhancements to the opening auction functionality on TSX. 
 
TSX’s Request for Comment on the proposed changes was published to the Commission’s 
website and in the Commission’s Bulletin on April 27, 2017 at (2017), 40 OSCB 4069.  No 
comments were received on the proposed changes.   


